
GUIDELINE FOR CHURCH PULPIT 

 

 
The pulpit is important for worshiping in spirit and truth. Brothers or sisters in Christ invited 
to the pulpit should demonstrate to deacons in two counts: 
 

1) Sound faith and doctrines, and 
2) Concerns of the spiritual welfare of this church. 

 
A Pulpit Committee (or the Worship) should schedule the pulpit at the beginning of each 
year in an orderly manner. Deacons should have the responsibility to authenticate the 
integrity of the speaker and the content of the message. 

 
Honorarium to the speaker should be handled in a respective manner.  The church 
treasurer should provide assistance to individuals interested in redistribution of their 
honorariums. 


